
Bal Bharati 

An Institution of the Child Education Society (Regd.), Delhi 

PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings of the day! 

This is to inform you regarding the order issued by the State Government and the department of 

Education about the reopening of the school after summer break. 

Kindly note -

1. The school will reopen on 1July2023 for upto class V but the online classes will continue. 

Reg�rdsy 

2. The school will resume for the classes VI to XIl as per the prior information that is 20'"June 2023 but 

the school timings would be from 7:45 am till 12.30 pm. 

prhcipal 

Date 19.06.2023 

3. The entire School will become functional with regular timings that is 07:45 am till 02:10 pm from 1 

July 2023. 
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